
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Corbière Lighthouse Fog Horn Decommissioning - Consultation Paper 

  
Corbière fog horn is reaching the end of its life and it is the intention of Jersey Harbours to decommission 
the fog horn in 2016. Decommissioning is based on the International Association of Lighthouse Authorities 
(IALA) opinion that in many cases modern navigational aids have rendered large, long-range foghorns 
unnecessary.  
 
The characteristics of Corbière Lighthouse will remain unchanged and as charted.  
 
Comments are being sought from all those who navigate in Jersey waters and in particular those who 
navigate in the vicinity of Corbière Lighthouse to assist in the decision-making for the future of this sound 
signal. A review of comments will be undertaken by the Harbour Master prior to any changes and a full 
review of comments made during this consultation period will be published on Ports of Jersey website, 
ports.je   
 
Comments are to be directed to Ports of Jersey Marine Operations Manager by emailing 
peter.lawrence@ports.je or in writing to the following address for the attention of Marine Operations 
Manager.  
 
Ports of Jersey 
Maritime House 
St Helier 
Jersey  
JE1 1HB 
 
This consultation will close on Saturday 31 December 2015.  
 
 

 
 
 
Captain P J A Buckley  
Harbourmaster, Jersey Harbours  
 
10 November 2015  



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Consultation List  
 

 Published on Ports of Jersey web-site;  
 

 Circulated to all subscribers of Ports of Jersey Mail2U:  
 

 Shipping companies on liner services operating vessels to Jersey with St Helier PEC certificates 
on board  
o Condor Ferries  

o Channel Logistics  

o Channel Island Ferries  

o Manche Isles  
 

 Boat owner associations; 
  

 Yacht clubs;  
 

 Consultation published as a Notice to Mariners. 


